From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 20 April 2014 13:08
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/00412/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 1:08 PM on 20 Apr 2014 from Mr Richard Broadbent.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land Adjoining And West Of Stonecroft House Clifton Road Deddington 

	Proposal:
	Erection of 26 dwellings comprising 17 private market sale dwellings and 9 affordable dwellings and the provision of a car parking area for 40 vehicles for users of the recreational facilities at Deddington Castle. 

	Case Officer:
	Tracey Morrissey 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Richard Broadbent

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Stonecourt Earls Lane, Deddington, Oxfordshire OX15 0TJ


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Several applications have been made previously to build on this site. They were all rejected for good planning reasons, particularly the effect such a development would have on the setting of the site of the castle. All of the previous reasons for refusal still apply. In addition to these, the recent approval for up to 85 houses north of Gaveston Gardens means that the anticipated expansion of Deddington envisaged in the Local Plan has already been exceeded. The assessed need for affordable housing in the village has also been met by that approval. There is therefore, no reason to approve this application. The inclusion of a 40 space car park will only invite anti social behavior.


